



# Incident Command Subcommittee

## Notes: October 6, 2021 (1400-1500 MT)

### Teams Meeting

**Present:** Shane Greer (FS), Deb Fleming (NWCG Coordinator), Carlos Nosie (BIA), Amy Ham (Support)

**Absent:** Bob Gear (IAFC), Les Rogers (NASF), Ken Paul (Associate), Brad Sawyer (BLM), Rick Young (NPS), Norm McDonald (IPSC Liaison), Jon King (FWS)

	Topic	Action Item #	Presenter	Notes	Action/Decision
1	Roll Call		Ham	There were few members in attendance so not all topics were discussed.	
2	Approval of Minutes		Ham	Will approve notes from 6/2/21 at next month's meeting.	
3	AREP		Greer/Ham	More discussion and outside feedback is needed before moving forward with AREP IPD. Shane will send draft to Mike Minton to pass on to the IC/AC group for review and comment.	
4	ICT5 currency		Ham	Received question on why CRWB would maintain currency for ICT5 and ENGB doesn't. Positions that maintain currency for it are CRWB, FFT1, and ICT4. There will be a chance to update if determine the need. Will discuss more at next meeting.	
5	Position Leadership Levels		Fleming	Due to the need to finalize leadership levels the levels proposed originally will be utilized.	
6	Charter		Greer	Discussion of plan/timeline for development of ICSC business practices will occur at the next meeting. Need to identify other charter items that the group should focus on.	
7	Chair Rotation		Greer	Need to determine a rotation for Chair position at the next meeting.	
8	Position Standards & References		Greer	Follow up on review of position standard and references for all IPDs. Jon-ICT4 & ICT5 Bob-ICT1/ICT2& ACDR Shane-ICT3 & LOFR Deb will contact Jon, Bob, and Shane directly for feedback.	

#### Next Teams Meeting

Date: Nov. 3, 2021

Time: 1400-1500 MST